
It’s time to put the security of the United States first. I have been following Perpetua Resources' 

plans since I first became aware of it, in large part because some of the proposed project will take 

place on public land. The more I have learned about the project, the more I realize it’s importance 

and all about the possibilities. The Stibnite Gold Project could help us restore an abandoned mine 

site. 

I support the preferred alternative because it will help minimize the impacts of mine traffic and 

reduce the risk of accidents and spills. According to the SDEIS, less than 10 miles of the Burntlog 

Route is within a half mile of a waterway compared to 27 miles on Johnson Creek. The Johnson 

Creek Route would put our community and fish at greater risk if there was ever an accident or spill 

while Perpetua was traveling to site. I want to keep traffic as far away from rivers, streams and 

creeks as possible. 

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness in the review process. The U.S. Forest Service has not cut 

any corners over the past 6 years analyzing the project and I've appreciated the opportunities to 

provide feedback. For the reasons I stated in my letter above, please permit the Stibnite Gold 

Project. 

Linda Veselka 


